
PVPHS Link Crew warmly invites 

All incoming FRESHMEN 

and TRANSFER students to our 

 

NEW STUDENT 
ORIENTATION 

Thursday, August 22nd, 2019 
8am until 12:30pm – PVPHS Main Gym 

We’re SO excited to welcome the newest members of 

our Panther Family to PVPHS! 
 

Wear comfy shoes & clothes & bring your schedule! 

This is a STUDENT ONLY event, so parents, please drop 

off your student @ the front of the gym @ 8am! 

 
PVPHS Panther PRIDE! 

Passion—Resilience—Innovation—Dedication—Empowerment 


